
DRAFT INCORPORATING CHANGES BY VOTE ON 22 FEB 2018 
 
 

ARTICLE ________ 
FUNCTION OF CONSTITUTIONAL OFFICES 

 
Sec.  . Offices Maintained. 
 
The offices of Assessor of Property, County Clerk, Register of Deeds, Trustee, Circuit Court 
Clerk and Clerk and Master, and Sheriff as established by the Tennessee Constitution, are hereby 
maintained. These offices shall continue to carry out duties placed on such offices by the general 
law except wherein such duties are modified by this Charter. All fees, commissions, emoluments 
and prerequisites of the above-named constitutional offices shall accrue to the Consolidated 
Government, consistent with general law.  

Sec.  . Assessor of Property. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 

Sec.  . County Clerk. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 
 
Sec.  . Register of Deeds. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 
 
Sec.  . Trustee. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 
 
Sec.  . Circuit Court Clerk and Clerk and Master. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 
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Sec.  . Sheriff. 
 
Nothing in this Charter is intended to affect the powers, duties and responsibilities assigned by 
general laws of the State of Tennessee.  Except that the duties shall include and be consistent 
with any other provision of this Charter, and he or she shall have the duties assigned under 
general law. 
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